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April 29, 2025 

TRI-AREA INTERMUNICIPAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN 
OFFICIALLY ADOPTED BY CYPRESS COUNTY, CITY OF 

MEDICINE HAT, AND TOWN OF REDCLIFF 
DUNMORE, ALTA. – Cypress County is pleased to announce that the Tri-Area Intermunicipal 
Development Plan (IDP) has now been formally adopted by the councils of Cypress County, the City 
of Medicine Hat, and the Town of Redcliff. 

The Tri-Area IDP represents a collaborative effort between the three municipalities to coordinate 
long-term land use planning, foster responsible growth, and enhance regional cooperation in areas of 
mutual interest. This shared vision reflects the commitment of all parties to plan proactively and 
cooperatively for the future of the region. 

While the IDP adoption marks a significant milestone, the municipalities are also jointly pursuing a 
boundary amendment to the current plan. This amendment aims to better reflect planning priorities 
and development realities within the region. The goal is to finalize and adopt this updated boundary 
by the end of June 2025. 

“The adoption of the Tri-Area IDP highlights our continued dedication to regional collaboration and 
thoughtful planning,” said Reeve Dan Hamilton. “We look forward to building on this foundation as 
we work with our neighbours in Medicine Hat and Redcliff on the forthcoming boundary 
amendment.” 

Residents and stakeholders are encouraged to stay informed and participate in future engagement 
opportunities as the IDP boundary amendment process continues. 

For more information about the Tri-Area IDP, please visit 
https://shapeyourcity.medicinehat.ca/intermunicipal-development-plan-2 

-30- 

For more information contact Communications Coordinator Sean Rooney at 
sean.rooney@cypress.ab.ca or call 403-526-2888. 
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